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Unapproved Minutes for March 02, 2016

*Opened Meeting at 5:45
* Members present:  Kim, Sarrah, Nicole and Tarrah
*Community members present: Joe Ciccolo
*Approved Minutes:  Will approve minutes at next meeting
*Additions/deletions: 
	-Kylie B from EPIC approached EYSC to see if we would be able to help with a 	spaghetti dinner/ potluck prior to the next budget meeting/vote.  Kim motioned we 	would provide something for food, Nicole seconded it and Sarrah third.  
*Joe Ciccolo 
	-Ball fields/management:  Joe has been collecting information from other towns to 	help us set up rules and guidelines for the field, including community use and field 	fees.  Sarrah will put the information together and get it typed up for April's meeting 	so we can provide a sample to the school board for approval at their next meeting 	(First Thursday in April).  
	-Joe provided us with contacts to reach out to for field maintenance.  
*Dabble Day:  March 12th 9:00-11:00
	-Will have Softball/baseball/t-ball sign up forms available at event
	-Tarrah has picked up the bubbles and will get bubble tools before dabble day.
	-EYSC members (Kim, Nicole, Sarrah and Tarrah) will be present selling pizza kits, 	water bottles and shirts.  
*Basketball Season Review:
	-Successful potluck to celebrate the season.  In the future we will provide sign up sheets to help parents have an idea of what to bring, similar to what the school does for end of year potluck.  
	-EYSC will reimburse for a portion of the trophies purchased for the 3/4 basketball 	team.  For next basketball season we will allow a small amount of funds for 	trophies/awards for all teams.  EYSC members will decide on amount at next 	meeting.
*Little Caesar's Fundraiser:  
	-EYSC has started selling pizza kits and all orders are due on March 25th.  Pizzas will be 	delivered to school on April 14th, we believe pick up will be at 6:00 but will announce 	an official time soon.  Tarrah will update on EYSC's facebook page and find the group # 	so people can order online as well.
* Lake Monsters Fundraising Program:
	-Annissa provided us with an e-mail she received from the Vermont Lake Monsters in 	regards to a fundraising program they offer to little leagues across the state.  Tarrah 	will reach out and see if this is something we can participate in.
*Baseball, softball, t-ball season:
	-Kim has reached out to find out when the baseball meeting will be.
	-When the snow is gone we will check out uniforms and see what needs to be 	ordered for the season.
	-Sign ups started tonight and will run through the middle of March.  There will be 	forms available at the dabble day on March 12th for families/athletes who want to 	sign up then.  
	-We will reach out to people who can help get our fields ready.  Tim M offered to 	have us go to Lamoille and see how they maintain their fields.   
	-Coaches:  We will reach out for coaches after sign ups are complete and we are able 	to know which teams there will be this season.
	-Portalets will be ordered for the season.
	-Tarrah will price out hats.
*Bills-  Signed bills

*Closed meeting at 6:20

